From: 
Karen Sides   On Behalf Of Joseph Moore

Sent:
Wednesday, October 19, 2005 11:21 AM

To:
Ann Killets; Board Office; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore; Joyce Beninati; Julieann Allison; Nat Harrington

Cc:
Leanne Evans

Subject:
10/19/05 Board Meeting - P1  Extension of RFP 02C-001SN for Underwriters - Sandra Richmond

On October 19th, the following request was submitted by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding P1 Extension of RFP 02C-0015N for Underwriters.

Question:
Are you doing this because this is the best deal we can get?

Response:
This item is to extend the current contract for only 90 days.  We do not anticipate using this contract during that period, but want to ensure a contract stays in place.   An RFP has been drafted and will be reviewed by the Finance Committee on Friday, October 21st.  The results of the RFP will be presented to the School Board for approval in February or March of next year.
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